
 

Required Vaccinations for Incoming 7th Grade Students 
 

 

March 14, 2016 

 

Dear Shaker Families, 

 

You are receiving this letter because you are the parent/guardian of a current 6th grade student at 

Woodbury Elementary School.  According to Ohio State law, all rising 7th grade students are 

required to receive the TDAP and meningococcal (MCV4) vaccinations prior to entry into the 7th 

grade.  In order to ensure compliance with this state mandate, we ask that you provide the 

appropriate vaccination documentation to Woodbury Elementary School by June 1, 2016. 

 

All students who have not received the necessary vaccinations and who do not have the 

corresponding documentation on file will be excluded from 7th grade as of 14 days into the 2016-

2017 school year.  This means that your child will not be permitted to participate in their 7th 

grade schedule or any school related activities until they have received the necessary 

vaccinations. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Woodbury main office at 216-295-4150 or the 

Middle School main office at 216-295-4100. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David Glasner       Danny Young 

SMS Principal       Woodbury Principal 


